
The Adams County SPCA is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization that promotes
spay/neuter of pets (cats and dogs) in addition to Trap-Neuter-Return (TNR) for the

purpose of reducing the feral and free-roaming cat population.  

In January of 2023 we partnered with Best Friends Animal Society and received a
$30,000 grant in order to offer

 FREE TNR to residents of Adams County.  This program has 
been extremely successful.  As of November 1st we

 have TNR’d almost 500 Adams County cats for FREE.  Those
 cats were sterilized, vaccinated and ear tipped

 (a universal sign to show the cat is fixed & rabies vaccinated).

Due to the fact that there is a shortage of low-cost clinics, 
we have been inundated with clients driving 3-4 hours just to take advantage of our

services.  While we sympathize with their situation, we need to help our local residents
first.  

Starting January 1st 2024 we will ONLY be doing surgeries for residents of Adams,
Cumberland, Franklin and York Counties.

 
If you make a surgery appointment and don’t live in one of the four Counties listed,

your appointment will be canceled and you will be charged a $5 credit card fee.  Our
goal is to spay and neuter as many cats and dogs as possible, but our focus must be
Adams County. Preventing unwanted litters decreases the overwhelming amount of

homeless animals coming into the shelter.
Thank you for your understanding.  


